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September 20, 2018 (Source) — Sunvest Minerals Corp. (TSX-V:
SSS) (“Sunvest Minerals” or the “Company”) announces it has

completed  an  initial  reconnaissance  program  at  its  newly
acquired  Moosehead  North  Gold  Project  (“Moosehead  North”)
situated  near  and  on-trend  with  Sokoman  Iron  Corp.’s  (SIC-
TSXV)(“SIC”) Moosehead Gold Project in Newfoundland, Canada.

Samples taken from the northern Moosehead claim block have been
sent  to  Eastern  Analytical  lab  in  Springdale  Newfoundland.
Assays are pending.

“We are happy to have done this initial site visit and now look
forward to seeing results as we prepare for a more comprehensive
program in the near future.” stated Mike England, CEO of Sunvest
Minerals.

The entire Moosehead North project consists of 165 claim units
covering 10,230 acres (4,215 hectares). A map of the Moosehead
North Gold Project is available at

http://www.sunvestminerals.com/moosehead
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Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services
Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Ven
ture  Exchange)  accepts  responsibility  for  the  adequacy  or
accuracy of this release.

FORWARD LOOKING STATEMENTS: This news release contains forward-
looking statements, which relate to future events or future
performance and reflect management’s current expectations and
assumptions.  Such  forward-looking  statements  reflect
management’s current beliefs and are based on assumptions made
by and information currently available to the Company. Investors
are cautioned that these forward looking statements are neither
promises  nor  guarantees,  and  are  subject  to  risks  and
uncertainties that may cause future results to differ materially
from those expected. These forward -looking statements are made
as of the date hereof and, except as required under applicable
securities  legislation,  the  Company  does  not  assume  any
obligation to update or revise them to reflect new events or
circumstances. All of the forward-looking statements made in
this press release are qualified by these cautionary statements
and by those made in our filings with SEDAR in Canada (available
at WWW.SEDAR.COM).


